[image: image1.jpg]


Silkstone Newsletter

                                 June 2020
Welcome back to Nursery. In response to questions and concerns from our parents and carers we would like to reassure you of the measures we have put in place to keep our children and staff safe and have prepared a newsletter for you with guidance, information and instructions. Children will be cared for in the warm and caring environment that Cliff Nursery has always provided by our fantastic team. Fun and laughter will continue to be heard throughout the nursery

On 24 May 2020 the government issued guidance for the return of all children into early years settings from the week commencing the 1 June 2020. It will only happen providing that the five key tests set by the government justify the changes at the time.
This is the link to the guidance we are following 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/preparing-for-the-wider-opening-of-early-years-and-childcare-settings-from-1-june/planning-guide-for-early-years-and-childcare-settings

We would like to reassure you that we have conducted risk assessments and have planned the necessary steps to ensure the highest standards of safety can be maintained.
We are implementing these procedures for you to follow when dropping off and collecting:
1. Only one parent/carer to bring and collect children to nursery. If possible do not bring siblings, if this is unavoidable you must keep hold of their hands.
2. We have set out a one way system for you to follow maintaining social distancing.

3. Antibacterial spray and wipes are provided for your use

4. Children will be collected and brought to the door. 
5. Upon entering and leaving the building children will be required to hand sanitise

6. Children must not bring toys or other items from home to the setting unless this is essential to their health and wellbeing
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Children will be in small, consistent groups with their friends throughout the day and the groups will be kept apart from each other. Staff will be adhering to social distancing rules. Lunch and outdoor times will be staggered. 
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All frequently touched surfaces, resources and equipment, door handles and toilets will be regularly cleaned throughout the day. We will undertake a deep clean at the end of each day. Staff and children will follow high standards of hygiene. We have provided antibacterial soap and hand sanitiser and will ensure all children and staff wash hands; upon entering the nursery, regularly throughout the day, before and after eating and when they leave.
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We are promoting ‘catch it, bin it and kill it’ approach and tissues are available throughout the nursery.

Children in Early Years cannot be expected to remain 2 metres apart from each other therefore we are following strict protective measures and ask parents to help us to implement these,
· Parents are advised to keep children with any symptoms at home

· Children who become unwell during day will be sent home

· Staff who are symptomatic will not attend work  
If you have any further questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us.
